
 
 
 
 

Effective today March 24, 2020 with the threat of the COVID-19 Virus we will be doing our part 
and closing the Village Office to the Public. 
 
We understand the inconvenience this may cause, however, the safety of our staff and 
residents are of utmost importance. 
 
Although we cannot meet you in the office, we are still working and available via Phone and 
email.   
 
Utility/tax payments can still me made through on-line banking or by cheque through the mail, 
or drop it off in the “Drop-Off” Box in the front entrance. 
 
We apologize and appreciate your patience. 
 
Village Office – 780-322-3852 
Public Works – 780-322-3896 
Village Office Fax – 780-322-2100 
Village Office Email – office@nampa.ca 


